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Subject: Non-Interference In Administrative Affairs
From: Council President Patricia Kernighan
Recommendation: Discussion And  Action On Recommendations From The Council President For Official City Council
Responses To The  2012-2013 Alameda County Grand Jury Final Report, Entitled "Misgoverning The City Of Oakland"
Released On June 24, 2013, And To The City Auditor's Non-Interference In Administrative Affairs Performance Audit
Dated March 21, 2012
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